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Conversations Across the Creek is an initiative by

the Humanities Research Centre and the 

Research School of Chemistry to provide a 

space for continuing dialogue among scientists, 

social scientists, and humanities scholars. The 

aim of the meetings is to stimulate and 

unearth research and teaching collaborations

across the university. 
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ACROSS

CREEK

Join us for our third and final meeting for 2017, 

as three diverse scholars 'cross' Sullivan's

Creek, presenting on their latest research. 

The topic of this event is: 

MicroCT Applications in Archaeology 

Light lunch provided. All welcome.

FRIDAY 24 NOVEMBER

1.00 - 2.30PM

Drop-in Centre 

Research School of Chemistry 

Building 137

MicroCT Applications in Archaeology

hrc.anu.edu.au/conversations
Enquiries: hrc@anu.edu.au

___________________________

Click here for more information

http://www.anu.edu.au/events/conversations-across-the-creek-microct-applications-in-archaeology



